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Friday, June 4th, 2021 

Project Recovery: Fundamentals of Project Recovery 

8:00am – 4:00pm 

Online/Virtual -  6.5 PDUs 
 

Tuesday, June 8th, 2021 

PMs in the AM 

Minecraft for Scrum 

7:30am –8:30am 

Online/Virtual -  1 PDU 
 

Thursday, June 24th, 2021 

Lunch PM Network 

By the Book: The Agile Practice Guide - Measurement in Agile 

12:00pm – 1:00am 

Online/Virtual -  1 PDU 
 

Tuesday, July 13th, 2021 

PMs in the AM 

Smart Homes, Smart Farms, Smart Cities  

and the Internet of Things 

7:30am –8:30am 

Online/Virtual -  1 PDU 
 

Thursday, July 22nd, 2021 

Lunch PM Network 

By the Book: The Agile Practice Guide 

Organizations and Project Agility 

12:00pm – 1:00am 

Online/Virtual -  1 PDU 
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2021 Recipient of the Frank Cox 

Volunteer of the Year Award for 10 

Years of Service 

 

 
The Mid Missouri Chapter runs on volunteer service. 

Every March our chapter board pauses to thank all those 

who provided their time and talents during the previous 

year in support of chapter events. Our appreciation to each 

volunteer goes much deeper than the annual event, but we 

enjoy the opportunity to formally thank each person. This 

year we recognized the 19 volunteers from 2020 with a 

gift of our appreciation on behalf of the chapter. 

 

Another part of our annual volunteer appreciation activity 

is awarding the Frank Cox Volunteer of the Year Award. 

This year the recipient was easy to identify, and it was 

actually offered to two volunteers in recognition of 10 

years of service that both have contributed to the chapter. 

Lori Kleckner received the award for her consistent and 

valuable leadership of the PMO Forum Network from 

2010 through 2020.  Also receiving this year’s special 

award was Tony Lutz, who has served in various chapter 

leadership roles from 2010 through 2020. Tony brought 

consistency, strength, and understanding in helping guide 

the chapter’s growth over the past decade.  

 

We are fortunate to have many long-time chapter 

members, and over the past decade we’ve also been 

fortunate that two of those long-time members also chose 

to be long-time volunteers. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 
 

Visit www.pmimidmo.org for 

complete event details. 

Upcoming 
Chapter Events 
  

 
2020 Frank Cox Volunteer of the 

Year Award 
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This summer we will begin our annual process to elect 

new board members for the next 2-year term.  If you have 

an interest in leadership and want to increase your skills, 

we encourage you to consider chapter leadership 

opportunities. We will be filling the following positions 

for a 2-year term that will run from Jan. 1, 2022 through 

Dec. 31, 2023. 

 

• President 

• Vice President of Programs 

• Vice President of Administration 

• Vice President of Marketing 

 

Our board members are involved in developing strategy, creating and supporting initiative, 

and providing a variety of programs that contribute to the continued success and growth of 

our chapter’s members. Serving on the board is an excellent opportunity to develop your 

personal skills in leadership, decision-making, working with others to form a cohesive 

team, networking, and with an added bonus of developing new friendships in the process. 

 

In a few weeks, the official nomination period will be announced. Look for an email with 

this announcement, which signals action from our members. The email will also provide 

link to the position descriptions for the above board roles.  

 

Any member may submit a nomination for another chapter member who you believe 

would be a great addition to the chapter’s leadership team.  As a chapter member, you can 

also submit a nomination for yourself to let us know of your interest in one of the positions 

mentioned above. Please be considering whether you or other chapter members that you 

know would be great additions to the chapter’s board. All nominations will be reviewed by 

an Elections Nomination Committee to confirm eligibility and interest in running for the 

position before the nominations are announced for voting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING SOON 
Opportunities for Chapter Leadership 
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The Mid Missouri Chapter Annual Report for 2020 will be published in June.  In the report you’ll learn 

how the chapter survived the year despite the challenges faced due to COVID19. Our chapter was 

able to adjust plans quickly in order to offer free virtual events in place of the typical in-person format 

for network programs, but we were unable to offer any paid workshops or events. You’ll see that 

impact in the profit and loss section.  Some highlights from the report include: 

• Membership dropped by 18 for a total of 224 members at the end of 2020 

• 25 events were offered during 2020, with nearly 400 attendees 

• 25 PDUs were offered  

• Member survey was conducted to get a pulse on readiness for in-person events and interest in 

pursuing the annual conference plans, and decisions were made based on the survey results 

We hope you’ll read for yourself these and other details provided in the 2020 Annual Report, which 

will be available from the chapter’s website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
A job posting has been added to the website. Many members are not looking for jobs, but if you are 

seeking new employment, this posting may be of interest to you.  

 

We also think this is a great opportunity to remind you that the chapter’s website Career Corner – Job 

Bank is available for local employers to post open positions that may be of interest to our membership. 

Job postings are published for 60 days. The Job Posting Policy provides instructions for submitting a 

job announcement. 

 

This service is provided specifically to help our members find employment and also to find candidates 

for available positions within our local employers. We hope you and your employer will take 

advantage of this free advertising when you need it. 

 

2020 Annual Report 

 

Job Postings Provided on Chapter Website 



Chapter Newsletter 4 

 

 

 



Chapter Newsletter 5 

 
 

 

 

 

New Members: 
• Rachel Jung, PMP 

• Shannon Murray, PMP 

• Susan Nodine 

 

New PMPs: 
• Mark Osburn, PMP, PMI-ACP 

 

Renewing Members: 
• Charles Atkins, CAPM 

• Suzanne Carlisle, PMP 

• Tami Clark, PMP 

• Nathan Eatherton, PMP 

• Lori Hartman, PMP 

• Christina Hartman, PMP, PMI-ACP 

• Cathy Heckmaster, PMP 

• Melissa Hill, PMP 

• Robin Jones, PMP 

• Leonard Kellogg, PMP 

• Lisa Lucas, PMP, PMI-ACP 

• Kathleen McCulloch, PMP 

• Ricky McFarland, PMP 

• Todd Meyer, PMP 

• Tina Putnam, PMP 

• Zana Stephenson, PMP 

• Kristin Vuilcott, PMP 

• Brad Wentz, PMP 

• Amber Wingler, PMP, PMI-ACP 

• Thomas W Winters Jr., PMP 

 

As of April 2021 our membership stood at 218 with 166 

PMPs, 5 CAPMs, 19 PMI-ACPs, 1 PMI-RMP, 47 

Members with no Certification and 10 New Members in 

2021. 

 

Thank you for your support of PMI Mid Missouri 

Chapter and the project management profession!!  Your 

membership makes our mission possible.  We hope to 

see everyone at a future Chapter meeting or workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kansas City Mid-America Chapter 
 

June 12th 

8:30am – 12:30pm 

Webinar 

Conflict Management: How to Disagree without the 

Drama 

 

June 26th 

8:30am – 12:30pm 

Webinar 
Recipe for Successful Project Delivery – Soft Skills 

 

 
 

St. Louis Chapter 

 
June 9

th
 

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

PMIMSL Toastmasters Club 
Virtual Meeting 

 

June 18th 

6:30pm – 8:00pm 

Chapter Meeting 
Strategic Business Management Skills 

Virtual Meeting 

 

June 23rd 

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

PMIMSL Toastmasters Club 

Virtual Meeting 

 

July 14th 

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

PMIMSL Toastmasters Club 

Virtual Meeting 

 

July 28th 

6:00pm – 7:00pm 

PMIMSL Toastmasters Club 

Virtual Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership & Certifications 
 

 

Upcoming Regional Events 
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Rhonda Haake, PMP, PMI-ACP, President 

Term: Jan. 1, 2020-Dec. 31, 2021 

e-mail: pmipres@pmimidmo.org 

 

Cathy Eatherton, PMP, First VP 

Term: Jan. 1, 2020 - Dec. 31, 2021 

e-mail: pmivp1@pmimidmo.org 

 

Kelly Reilly, PMP, VP of Membership 

Term: Jan.1, 2021  - Dec. 31, 2022 

e-mail: pmivpmembers@pmimidmo.org 

 

John Finley, PMP, VP of Finance 

Term: Jan. 1, 2021  - Dec. 31, 2022 

e-mail: pmivpfinance@pmimidmo.org 

 

Melissa Hill, PMP, VP of Programs 

Term: Jan.1, 2021 - Dec. 31, 2022 

e-mail: pmivpprograms@pmimidmo.org 

 

Tammy Barkhoff, PMP, VP of Professional 

Development 

Term: Jan. 1, 2021  - Dec. 31, 2022 

e-mail: pmivppd@pmimidmo.org 

 

Debbi Strafford, PMP, PMI-ACP, VP of 

Administration 

Term: Jan.1, 2020  - Dec. 31, 2021 

e-mail: pmivpadmin@pmimidmo.org 

 

Rashmi Naik, PMP, VP of Communications 

Term: Jan. 1, 2020  - Dec. 31, 2021 

e-mail: pmivpcomm@pmimidmo.org 

 

Dan Crouch, PMP, VP of Volunteers 

Term: Jan. 1, 2021  - Dec. 31, 2022 

e-mail: volunteers@pmimidmo.org  

 

Advertising and Sponsorship: 

 

Interested in promoting your organization’s project 

management related services? 

 

Consider advertising in an upcoming newsletter or 

on the PMI Mid-Missouri Chapter Web site.  

Sponsorship opportunities are also available. 

 

Visit the Chapter Web site for additional 

information about advertising and sponsorship 

opportunities.   You may also contact 

ads@pmimidmo.org. 

 

 

***************************************** 

 

Volunteer Opportunities: 

 

If you are interested in volunteer opportunities with 

the Chapter, please contact Dan Crouch, PMP, VP of 

Volunteers at volunteers@pmimidmo.org. 

 

 

***************************************** 

 

Chapter Communications Team: 

Rashmi Naik, PMP, (VP of Communications) 

pmivpcomm@pmimidmo.org 

 

Nancy Kuse, PMP, (Newsletter Editor) 

news@pmimidmo.org 

 

 

***************************************** 
 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Board Members 
 

Mailing Address 
PMI Mid-Missouri Chapter 
P O Box 105137 

Jefferson City MO 65110-5137 
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